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Hello Kelly,

I am a small business owner who resides in eastern Washington and have spent much time in
Vantage WA. The owners of Vantage have done a tremendous job creating a family-oriented
recreation area along the Columbia River. It would be a tragedy to see this environment
revoked by Grant County’s recent permit plan. Their plan shows no consideration for the good
of the Eastern WA residents. 

I urge you to deny Grant County’s permit plan. Vantage is a town that is well maintained and
family friendly. This permit plan is a detriment to eastern WA. 

Patch Kulp
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